
 

IUE-CWA RETIRED MEMBERS CLUB 
 

As an active union member, you helped build the IUE-CWA. Over the years, your 
support, participation, and activism have helped the IUE-CWA fight for bigger 
paychecks, better benefits, greater job security and pension protections. 
 
Just because you retired from the plant doesn't mean you are retired from your union. As 
a union veteran you understand the power of membership. You know what it means to 
fight for a better living, to have your voice heard, and to stand as one. You can continue 
to fight in your retirement years by joining or forming a retiree club. 
IUE-CWA Retiree  Program/Clubs  enable you to keep in touch with other retired 
coworkers and to be educated on the issues. During a meeting you can hear and learn 
about state and national legislation that affect retirees and seniors. Often, guest speakers 
are invited to talk about specific topics such as Medicare, Social Security, Senior Law, 
Veteran Freedom Flights, Veteran's Administration, etc. You can choose how much you 
want to participate, but by being a club member you will get the communications you 
need to stay on top of the issues that concern you most. From organized social trips to 
political action -you can have the scoop on what is going on, just like when you were an 
active member. 
 
If there is no retiree club nearby, you can still support your union by becoming a Retired 
Associate Member of the IUE-CWA. 
 
For $36 per year you will be supporting the IUE-CWA as it continues to fight proposed 
laws and legislation that negatively affect IUE-CWA Retirees. We will continue to let 
you know of potential political candidates who we have vetted and who will fight on 
behalf of our retirees. You will also receive our quarterly newspaper, "The Bolt," and in it 
will be informative articles for retirees. This support costs you about $.10 a day. Ten 
Cents a day is not that much, as the IUE- CWA still fights for its retirees. 
 
To find out more about joining or forming a Retiree Club at your local, contact Leigh 
Shilt, IUE-CWA Retiree Representative, at 937-224-5217. 
 


